TOWN OF WALKER
ZONING MEETING

MINUTES

July 29, 2010 6:00 PM

The Town of Walker Zoning Meeting was held on Thursday, July 29, 2010, at 6:00 p.m. at the
Walker Town Hall. The meeting was opened with prayer led by Mr. Lavelle Craig and followed by the
Pledge of Allegiance. Commissioners present were: Mr. Lavelle Craig, Ms. Deborah Forbes, Mr. Richard
Granger, Mr. Kenny McNemar, Mr. Herbert Travis and Mr. William Webster. Also present were Mayor
Bobby Font, Chief of Staff Mr. Fred Raiford, Town Attorney Robert Graves and Aldermen Mrs. Scarlett
Major.

A motion was made by Mr. McNemar, seconded by Mr. Craig, to accept the minutes of the May
27,2010 and June 24, 2010 meeting.

Yeas: Craig, Forbes, Granger, McNemar, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: Emerson

Mr. Mark Emerson joined the meeting at 6:05 p.m.

A public meeting was held on the zoning designation for the property belonging to Our Lady of
the Lake (OLOL) that was recently annexed into the Town of Walker limits. Representatives of Our Lady
of the Lake were present and discussed the planned uses of the property which included; Medical
Emergency Room, Medical Complex, Medical Offices, Nursing Home, Medical Surgery, Medical
Diagnostics, Medical Treatment, Ambulance Traffic, Hospital, Assisted Living Facilities, Elderly
Resident Housing, Retreat Center, Community Center, Education Facilities, Student Housing,
Commercial Retail, Commercial Food and Heliports. Some residents that live around the OLOL property
attended the meeting and asked some question about the zoning.

A motion was made by Mr. Emerson, seconded by Mr. Craig to recommend to the Board of
Aldermen, the zoning designation for the OLOL property to be zoned RC.

Yeas: Craig, Emerson, Forbes, Granger, McNemar, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: None

There being no further business to come before the Zoning Meeting, a motion was made by Mr.
Craig, seconded by Mr. McNemar to adjourn.

Yeas: Craig, Emerson, Forbes, Granger, McNemar, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: None

Sincerely,
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Mr. William G. Webster

Chairman
Attest: '

Mrs. Nancy Kimble




TOWN OF WALKER
PLANNING MEETING

MINUTES

July 29, 2010 6:30 PM

The Town of Walker Planning Meeting commenced at 6:30 p. m. on Thursday, July 29,
2010, at the Walker Town Hall. Commissioners present were: Mr. Lavelle Craig, Mr. Mark
Emerson, Ms. Deborah Forbes, Mr. Richard Granger, Mr. Kenny McNemar, Mr. Herbert Travis
and Mr. William Webster. Also present were Mayor Bobby Font, Chief of Staff Mr. Fred
Raiford, Town Attorney Robert Graves and Aldermen Mrs. Scarlett Major.

A motion was made by Mr. Emerson, seconded by Mr. Travis, to accept the minutes of
the May 27, 2010 and June 24, 2010 meeting.

Yeas: Craig, Emerson, Forbes, Granger, McNemar, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: None

There being no further business to come before the Planning Meeting, a motion was
made by Mr. Emerson, seconded by Mr. Granger to adjourn.

Yeas: Craig, Emerson, Forbes, Granger, McNemar, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: None

Sincerely,
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Mzr. William G. Webster

Chairman

Attest:
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Mrs. Nancy Kimble



